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The Florida Communication Journal (FCJ) is a professional, double-blind refereed publication 

of the Florida Communication Association. The Association has re-scheduled the convening of 

its 90th convention from October, 2020 to February 18-20th, 2021 (Orlando). COVID-19, as with 

many disruptions to the rhythms in life, is the antecedent for the convention change and for 

this FCJ announcement.   

 

Volume 48, Issue 2, Fall 2020 is an open call. Deadline to submit manuscripts to floridacom.org 

is July 31st, 2020. The Editorial Board encourages the submission of previously unpublished 

papers and research reports related to all aspects of the human communication process.  The 

Board also encourages the submission of faculty and student collaborative work, rigorous 

student submissions and important pilot studies.  The Florida Communication Journal is 

interested in publishing a variety of material and methods including quantitative, qualitative, 

critical and/or rhetorical analysis that makes noteworthy contributions to the advancement of 

human communication scholarship. Manuscripts should be based on primary research.  

 

Volume 49, Issue 1, Spring 2021 is an open call privileging manuscripts that align with the theme 

of the 90th FCA conference, #truth.  Deadline to submit manuscripts to floridacom.org is 

December 1st, 2020.  

 

Information, guidelines and manuscript submission details are found on the Florida 

Communication Association website at https://floridacom.org.  
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